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NCDOT Division of Aviation has been supporting general aviation airports in North Carolina by providing 
“NO TRESPASSING SIGNS” to airports at no cost to them. We have updated our policy and wanted to 
alert you of the latest plans for providing signage: 
  

1. NCDOT Aviation will continue providing airports with three different types of signs at no cost to 
the airports. 

2. Airports can request up to 10 of each type of sign in a state fiscal year using the request form. 
  
Here are the three types of signs NCDOT Aviation will provide at no cost (maximum 10 per type each 
state fiscal year): 
 
  

1. “NO TRESPASSING” sign: This sign, as shown below, should be located, and installed on all 
airport perimeter fence gates. 
  

 
               Size: 18” x 24” and 30” x 24”  
  
  
 
  



2. “NO TRESPASSING: VIOLATORS WILL BE PROSECUTED” sign: This sign, as shown below, should 
be located and installed on perimeter fences of the airport with a maximum spacing of 500 feet 
between the signs and generally where at least one sign is visible from anywhere outside the 
fence.  
  

 
  
Size: 18” x 18”   
  

3. “RESTRICTED AREA” sign: This sign, as shown below, should be located, and installed on gates 
accessing the aircraft apron(s) and terminal area(s) of the airport.  
  

 
  
Size: 18” x 18”   
  

If you have questions, feel free to contact me at rkondapalli@ncdot.gov or (919) 814-0559. 
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